
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                  Magical Moment  
We would like you to share your child’s learning with us. We would love to hear about their ‘Magical Moments’ at home. Some examples could be trying to get dressed by 

themselves, putting on their coat, learning to ride a balance bike/trike or remembering to use their manners. Let us know! 

This week the children were excited to share 
their bonfire night news and drew some lovely 

pictures of fireworks.  
 

In busy time we enjoyed bonfire night themed 
activities. We created bright and sparkly 

firework pictures using straws and forks. As we 
painted we talked about the sounds fireworks 
make using vocabulary whizz, pop, bang, fizz 

and crackle.  
During dance we used colourful scarves to move 

and make noises like fireworks in the sky.  
 

We read about Mr Bear in our story of the 
week and this has started to help us learn about 

the different parts in a house. 
 

Story of the Week 

Rhyme of the Week 
(Tune to The Wheels on the Bus) 

 
The rockets in the sky go swish swish bang 

swish swish bang swish swish bang 
The rockets in the sky go swish swish bang 

On bonfire night. 
 

The Catherine wheels spin round and round 
round and round round and round 

The Catherine wheels spin round and round 
On bonfire night. 

 
The Jumping Jacks go jump jump bang 

Jump jump bang Jump jump bang 
The Jumping Jacks go jump jump bang On 

Bonfire Night 
 

Next week is another busy one too… 
It is National Nursery Rhyme Week. The children will be learning a rhyme a day and 
we want them to bring their best singing voices each day to Nursery! It is going to be 
a very musical week! Practise singing some rhymes at home this weekend, we would 

love to see them on seesaw too.  
 

We will finfish the week with a special performance for parents on Thursday. The 
performance will be held in the Nursery. Morning nursery parent performance 9.00 
and afternoon nursery performance 12.30.  The performance will last for around 10 

minutes. 

We were very respectful with a minutes silence on Remembrance 
Day. The creative area was busy with us painting gorgeous poppy 

fields and creating with loose parts. 
We watched a lovely animation to help us understand through the 

eyes of the animals who lived in the poppy fields. 
Click the link to watch 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/poppies 

 


